Joanne Sheldon

From: Bishops Down Primary School (old)

<SC88624902a@schoolcomms.com>

Sent: 19 July 2024 11:58 **To:** Joanne Sheldon

Subject: The School Day and School Motto

Attachments: 10b. Copy of Parent Survey - full report including Motto Ideas.pdf; 10a.

Parent Survey - The School Day Pie Chart - July 2024.pdf

Dear Parents and Guardians,

The Parent Survey regarding the revised length of the school day has now completed and I have attached the results.

The pie chart shows that 66.7% of parents who completed the survey have requested that the school revises the times so that **the gates to open earlier**, at **8:30am with registration at 8:45am**. The end of the school day will remain as it is currently, at **3:15pm**.

We have also received lots of ideas for a new school motto. These will be shared with staff, pupils, school council and governors, so we can create a new, more up-to-date motto to go with our school logo in the autumn term.

Thank you to everyone who completed the survey.

And finally, the SLT and governors are also looking at the current drop off and pick up arrangements on the school site. There are a number of safety concerns around children using the wooden gate at the moment, particularly children running across the crossing in the mornings and running out of the gate at pick up. We will be teaching road safety in the autumn term, but we also want to make sure our arrangements are safe.

Please do share any concerns or ideas you might have with me on this, so we can develop a safer system for all.

With Kind Regards,

Mrs L. Johnson

Headteacher



School Office
Bishops Down Primary & Nursery School
Rydal Drive
Tunbridge Wells
Kent TN4 9SU

Tel: 01892 520114

www.bishopsdownprimary.org